
Our Contact Details are as follows:- 
Tel – 01706 352000 - Email: ffn3@fisherfeldchildcare.co.uk

Or keep in touch with iConnect/ParentZone, please ask a member of staff if you need help
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June 2023

THE GABLES

Dates for the Diary:
THURSDAY 1ST JUNE – INTERNATIONAL DINOSAUR DAY! 

Get ready for a day of ROARsome fun! 
MONDAY 5TH JUNE – WORLD ENVIRONMENT DAY

A day to learn all about looking after our planet – we will be having a fashion show with 
clothes made from recycled objects- we can’t wait to see your creations!

FRIDAY 16TH JUNE – SUPERHERO AFTERNOON TEA 
Tickets will cost £2 each and will go on sale on week commencing Monday 29th May

MONDAY 19TH JUNE – INTERNATIONAL PICNIC DAY
Teddy bears picnic- bring your favourite teddy!

WEDNEDAY 5TH & THURSDAY 6TH JULY – PARENTS EVENING 
More information to follow 

LOOK WHAT WE HAVE BEEN DOING…
The little lambs have enjoyed looking after our nursery 
snails Meg and Mog, we learnt the sign for snail in 
makaton and demonstrated this to the little lambs and 
they had a turn too! We cleaned out the tank, learnt 
that their favourite food is cucumber and gave them 
some fresh water. Some of the children were really 
excited to stroke the snails shell with a little support 
from the ladies.

The children celebrated The Kings Coronation by 
having a Garden Party and Royal Afternoon Tea! The 
children enjoyed eating delicious sandwiches, a 
Victoria sponge cake, ice cream with sprinkles, and 
some fruit juice. The children engaged in lots of 
activities such as a Royal Ball, dressing up as princes 
and princess', creating their very own crowns with 
jewels and baking delicious cookies! We had a 
fabulous day.

LOOK WHAT WE WILL BE DOING…
In June we will be focusing on signs of summer! We 
have some exciting ideas for our garden and are 
looking forward to getting out and exploring our local 
community 


